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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 
GLENDALE CEMETERY BOARD OF 

MANAGERS’ MEETING 
 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Washington Glendale Cemetery Board of Managers meeting 
originally set to take place on Wednesday, February 19, 2025 has been rescheduled for Wednesday, 
February 26, 2025 at 9:30 a.m. in the meeting room at City Hall, located at 301 Walnut Street, 
Washington. 
 
This notice is given pursuant to and in full compliance with the Open Meetings Act. 
 
Dated this nineteenth day of February, 2025 
 

 
 


